SCCOT

South Carolina Department of Transportation

RFP Notification 1
Response to Questions

NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTING ENGINEERING FIRMS

To all potential proposers:

Solicitation Number: S-182-16 — CE&I Services for the SC51
Pamplico Highway Widening Projects Section 1-4

Question:

The following question was presented to SCDOT concerning Solicitation Number S-182-16,
CE&I Services for the SC51 Pamplico Highway Widening Projects Section 1-4:

On Page 6 under Item #2 and on page 6 under Item #4 the RFQ states “Legal names (first,
middle, and last).” Will a middle initial suffice for each name or do you require the full middle
names?

SCDOT Response:

The South Carolina General Assembly Legislative Audit Council (LAC) Report dated April
2016, “A Review of the S.C. Department of Transportation” contained the recommendation:
“The S.C. Department of Transportation should revise its Notice to All Consulting Firms to
require that the names of individuals who will work on the project be submitted as the
individual’s formal name, including the full first, middle, and last name and maiden name, if
appropriate.”

SCDOT has incorporated the recommendation listed above into the requirements for future
Request for Proposal submittals. Therefore middle initials will not suffice. The full first, middle
and last names are required.



